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Dear Mr French

Thank you for your letter of 1 June 2012 about the Precinct Master Plan. [ have been
requested to reply to you on the Premier’s behalf.

The contents of your correspondence have been noted.

This matter has been referred to the Honourable Dr Bruce Flegg MP, Minister for Housing
and Public Works for consideration and direct reply to you.

Please be assured that Minister Flegg will give your concerns full consideration.

Again, thank you for bringing this matter to the Premier's attention.
Yours sincerely

M Weaver
Director
Executive Correspondence
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